
June 17, 2021

Mayor Marianne Meed Ward
City of Burlington
426 Brant St., P.O. Box 5013
Burlington, Ont., Canada  L7R 3Z6

Dear Mayor Meed Ward,

This correspondence is to inform you that at the June 16, 2021 Regular Board Meeting of the Halton
District School Board (HDSB), a unanimous recommendation was approved to begin the renaming
process for Ryerson Public School located at 565 Woodview Road in Burlington due to the the egregious
history associated with Egerton Ryerson, the school’s namesake.  The process is to be completed by
November 30, 2021 and will involve extensive consultation with the community as per the HDSB School
Naming and Renaming Policy and Governance Procedure.

Trustees would like to remind the City of Burlington that the city park that resides adjacent to the school
property also bears the same name.

Sincerely,

Andréa Grebenc
Chair of the Board of Trustees

Cc: City of Burlington Councillors


